Hope Barker

I would like to see Chapter 173-408 WAC become the new law regulating landfill gas emissions. I
am specifically interested in the Bellevue WA proposed project at Airfield Park which is an old
landfill. I am against building an aquatic center at this site and any stricter rules regarding the
capture of methane gases will help protect our environment.



